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This week Willow class have explored boom whackers for their music lesson. The children all enjoyed using 
them to make different sounds and using them in different ways. They have explored tapping them together, 

waving them and tapping on the table. Willow class also enjoyed exploring forest school, looking at natural 
resources and climbing trees.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
Well done to Tiffany for 
winning our Helpful award 

this week. This was 
awarded for closing her 
lunchbox and putting it 

away!

I hope everyone has a 
lovely half term. I have 

sent all PE kits home to be 
washed, please send them 

back after half term!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


